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Patient details 

 

 
Date: 

 

 

 

 
Stoma Care Department 

NHS Ayrshire & Arran 

 

 

The above patient has a permanent colostomy and after discussion with their stoma 

nurse specialist, has decided to start irrigating their colostomy. This involves using 

a specific system/equipment, which will be provided by their usual delivery 

company or chemist. 

Their delivery company/chemist will contact you for an initial prescription and 

going forward will periodically request prescriptions to replace equipment. 

Initially the patient will continue to use their usual stoma pouch until confident 

irrigating. They may then change to a stoma cap or a mini pouch. 

Please contact us if you require any further information. 

 

 
Kind Regards 

Vicki McAllister & Tracey McMeekin 

Stoma Care Nurse Specialists 

University Hospital Crosshouse 

Tel 01563 827878 
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